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Thursday 11 May

Dear Parents

Year 3 will be trialling a new method of sharing home learning with children and parents. For the remainder of the academic year, our home learning will be presented as a menu. Children will be required to complete a certain amount of tasks, as stated on the home learning menu. Children must complete at least one ‘starter’, all of their ‘main course’ and one ‘dessert’. They will also be able to choose extra tasks to complete. These will be presented as ‘sides’ or ‘specials’. We recommend that extra tasks are completed, as they will enrich the learning experience outside of school, however, these are not mandatory. 

On the menu, you will also see that the tasks for each subject area are differentiated. The more chillies, the more demanding the task. Children are encouraged to choose the task they are most comfortable with, however, always looking to be ambitious!

Home learning menus will be sent out each Thursday. All work must be completed in their Home Learning book and handed in on the following Wednesday. If you have any questions, comments or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact me or one of the Year 3 team.

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully

Mr Burgess
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 3 Leader
francis.burgess@nais.qa
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